
	
  

Did you study science or 
technology at university? Want 
to share your experiences with 
young people? Then join us for: 
	
  

STEM Speed Dating! 
	
  

Are you involved in the STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering 
and Maths) field? Did you study a STEM degree and are using 
those skills in the workplace? Are you working in a different area, 
or applying your studies in an unusual or non-traditional way?  

Each January, The National Youth Science Forum (NYSF) brings 
400 Year 12 students to Canberra for a 12-day immersive 
science experience. In 2016, we want to connect students with 
people like you in two “speed dating” sessions. 

For more information & to register to participate, visit :  
 

http://outlook.nysf.edu.au/speed-date-scientist/ 	
  

	
  
	
  

	
   How does it  work? 
In an informal setting, you’ll 
talk to a small group of 
students for 3-5 minutes 
about your career path.    
The students might ask you 
about your study, fields of 
research, and current role, 
how you got to where you 
are today, and where you 
might be heading. In each 
session you’ll rotate through 
the small groups, talking to 
several by the end of the 
session. 

 

Where and when? 
Both sessions will be held at 
The Australian National 
University in Canberra. 
You’re welcome to come to 
one or both, and to invite 
your colleagues to join in.  

Session A:  
Monday 11 January, 
9:30am – 12pm 

Session C: 
Monday 25 January,  
9:30am – 12pm 	
  

	
  
 

Questions? 
nysf@nysf.edu.au 
(02) 6125 2777 
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